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BOARD OF EDUCATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Board of Education is committed to the School District’s overall success and improvement. 
The central focus of all meetings and discussions will be on establishing, monitoring, and 

supporting the District’s goals. We will actively engage all segments of our community in this 
ongoing focus and provide an instructional program to assure that our students meet or exceed 

the highest and most rigorous standards. 
 

LINKAGE MEETING AGENDA 

Dinner will be served. 

1. LINKAGE MEETING WITH ENGLISH LANGUAGE LEARNER FAMILIES  
           Patrick Day 

 The Board of Education members will discuss the following questions with the group: 

a) Can you share some things that you are pleased with in terms of the education we are 
providing? How about things you would like to see improved? 
 

b) What services have you found to be helpful from your school in meeting your student’s 
needs? What services may be missing? 
 

c) What is the best way to communicate to your family about your student’s academic 
progress and school events? 

 
d) If there is one thing you would like the members of the school board to hear, remember, 

and share with our schools in regards to English Language Learners in our schools and 
school district, what would that be? 
 

e) Do you find your student’s school to be friendly and helpful? If so, why? If not, why and 
how can we improve? 
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f)  What would you tell your new neighbors with children about your school and the school 
district? 

 
Date of Notice: May 7, 2015 


